
Dear Colleagues, 
Dear Partner, 
 

Uşak University cordially invites you to its 6th International Staff Week, which will take place 

from May 12 to May 16, 2025, under the scope of the Erasmus Programme. 
 

The participants will have the opportunity to get to know our university and receive information 

on how we work for our exchange programmes and other international activities while they will 

also meet their contact persons per department if they wish to do so. The 5-day program consists 

of staff teaching and training exercises, presentations, and events. ( preliminary schedule 

upcoming.) 

 

A day trip to Pamukkale is planned for social purposes. Please find attached the document (day 

trip to Pamukkale, Laodikeia Ancient City). 

 

The participation fee is 50 Euros, which includes complimentary access to 5 lunches, 2 dinners, 

all coffee breaks, and a day trip to Pamukkale. 

 

Please register by completing the e-form. The deadline for receiving applications is April 11, 

2025. You'll receive your invitation letter within two weeks. 

 

https://forms.gle/Y8Gb9gW5WQJQvYVe8 

 

Uşak University will exempt the first 10 KA131 participants from the participation fee, 

applying a first-come, first-served policy. 

 

If you have any queries, do not hesitate to email us at erasmus@usak.edu.tr. 

 

Please extend this invitation to your departments and any academic personnel who may be 

interested in attending. 

 

We are excited to give our colleagues a productive International Staff Week this year. 

 
 

Best regards, 
 
International Relations Office 
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